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Dear Mr. Allen:

it was a pleasure speaking with you about home inspector licensing in Ontario. | also
appreciate receiving your list of recommendations. It will be helpful as we move
towards introducing a bill this year.

As we discussed, | remain committed to moving forward with the development of a
legislative framework to regulate home inspectors. This important initiative remains a
top priority for our government, as well as for me and my ministry.

My ministry continues to develop policy options based on the recommendations and
advice in the panel’s report to address the need for consumer protection at an
affordable cost to both the home inspection industry and consumers. | have provided
ministry officials with a copy of your recommendations so your views are considered as
the legislation is developed.

Thank you again for sharing your views and | look forward to your continued
involvement as we move forward to establish qualifications for home inspectors.

Sincerely,
/7 2
*

azes

David Orazietti
Minister



